
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

VDL TBP ELECTRONICS  
ROHS COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

 
 

This is to declare that all materials and/or components used in the manufacturing process 

of all products are in compliance without exemption with the EU Directive 2015/863/EU for 

Restrictions of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) from date indicated. 

This statement is based on information provided by the suppliers of VDL TBP Electronics 

and is accurate to the best of our knowledge. 

Kind regards, 

VDL TBP Electronics bv 

 

Joost van Haperen 

Managing Director 

 


